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Memorandum

To:	Justin Carbonella 	Scott Cochran	Barbara Lockhart 
	Michelle Piccerillo	Erica Bromley	Mary Seidner		
From:	Jay Aronson
Date:	March 1, 2019
Re:	Legislative Update

													

This Week At The Capitol:

I hope you all had a good week.

This week was on the quieter side here in the Capitol for YSBs. While I continue to do the “behind the scenes” work for you, CYSA action took place in the form of the Advocacy Committee meeting to put the final touches on the CYSA Marijuana position statement as well as discussing other matters before the Legislature, including the secondary education subcommittee budget hearing this coming Wednesday. 
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On Thursday, a big YSB supporter, freshman Representative Brian Lanoue, reached out to me after learning from his YSB that JRB funding is in peril. I spoke to him at length about where JRB funding is currently and what will happen if there is no new added funding in the next budget. I have also asked Erica to reach out to him, to further illuminate him  about Juvenile Justice issues. 

As always, please contact me at your convenience should you have any questions or concerns about these or any other Legislative matters.  Also, please share this information with your members as you see fit.
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